It is with great sadness that | make this announcement of the passing of Derrick Jones on Friday 15th
January 2021, Derrick was Chairman of the Eden Valley Harness Racing Association for the past 11
years, he was an Eden Valley Judge and Steward for many years, a very reliable member of the Eden
Valley team. Our thoughts go out to his wife Denise (who is also in hospital with this dreadful virus)

and to his Son and Daughter.
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